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I 5" September 2017

Dear Parents,

'‘Design a Dinosaur'
Tuesday 26" September

We are pleased to announce that as of this month we will be working with The
Courtyard Theatre, Hereford to support their Family Saturday events. The
Courtyard hosts family events every Saturday morning including workshops, films
and shows with pre-event arts activities for all the family to enjoy. You can find out
about upcoming events at www.courtyard.org.uk/family-saturdays/.

All of the children in Pre-Prep are invited to take part in ‘Design a Dinosaur’, which
is a colouring competition run in conjunction with the Courtyard. The winner of the
competition will receive a family ticket (for four) to see the 'Dinosaur Detectives'
puppet show at the Courtyard on Saturday 7* October.

Attached to this letter are two designs for your child to choose from. They may use
any medium of their choice to colour and decorate their dinosaur and can be as
creative as they like!

All entries need to be handed in to either your child’s class teacher or the Junior
School Office by Tuesday 26" September and the winner will be announced on
Friday 29" September. Please write your child’s name on the back of their entry.

Yours sincerely,

oy Lo\

Liz Lord
Head of Pre-Prep
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